
From: Paresh Patel   
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 10:40 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Concern regarding application no: A-2023-0308  
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
Hello, 
  
I hope you're doing well. I'm reaching out to discuss my objection towards application no: A-2023-0308 
regarding the property at 5 Affusion Road. 
  
My name is Paresh Patel, and I live at 13 Affusion Road, Brampton, ON L7A 5G2. I'm particularly worried 
about the proposed construction of exterior stairways leading to a below-grade entrance in the side 
yard of 5 Affusion Road. 
  
The proposed construction potential to affect the stability of the surrounding property. This raises 
concern about possible chances of  foundations issue  of neighbouring properties, which could 
potentially weaken their foundation and may not met city’s law requirements. 
  
As such, I do not support the proposed construction plan and I trust in the city's decision making 
process, which aims to protect the interests and safety of all residents within our community. 
  
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Paresh Patel 
 


